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In today's news, Spiritual giants lead August 1 online rally. The route is 

set for Peace Road 2020 riders. And a full weekend of learning lies ahead. 
   

 

   

Spiritual Giants 

You don't want to miss messages from Bishop Noel Jones and the Mother 

of Peace. Join us on August 1 by registering here. 
   

    

 

   

Maine to Alaska 

Four weeks. Twenty-six states. Thirty cities.  
   



 

 

    

    

An unforgettable journey across 

America is about to begin early next 

week. A diverse team of young 

Unificationists is gearing up for the 

Peace Road 2020: Reconciling All 

People national tour, with a virtual kick 

off on July 28 followed by a van 

departure from Point Comfort, Virginia, 

on July 29. Several Unificationist 

communities are also joining Peace 

Road with regional tours, including a 

group meeting in Plymouth, 

Massachusetts. 

 

“We want to come 
together as one 
people and repent 
for our history." 

 

  

“We want to come together as one people and repent for our history,” said Pastor 

Mika Deshotel, Family Federation for World Peace and Unification (FFWPU) USA 

Northeast Regional Director. “Peace Road is bringing us valuable opportunities and 

enabling us to take action now. We are learning about the history of our states, as 

well as major figures and turning points.” 

The teams are meeting with local faith leaders and public officials to offer prayers 

and repentance at historical sites and landmarks like Plymouth Rock, where the 

pilgrims first landed in search of religious freedom in 1620. “The pilgrims came 

and put God first,” said Pastor Mika. “They set an example to have God at the 

center of their new lives here, and that is what America must do; turn to God and 

put Him first. Plymouth symbolizes the victory of America and God.” 

Read More 

   

 

   

Latest PSWM Virtual Rally Flyer 

Note that the start time is 6:00 p.m. EST. 
   



 

 

    

 

   

UTS Open House Tomorrow 

Register by clicking on the image below. 
   

    

 

   

'Inclusion' Webinar Tomorrow 

Register by clicking on the image below. 

Join us for an online discussion where we will listen and learn about how to have a 

healthy approach to race and culture in the matching process. 

   



 

 

    

 

   

124 Couples Celebrate 57 Years 

One Team Which Cannot be Separated 
   

    

124 couples receiving the Marriage Blessing in Seoul, South Korea on July 24, 1963 

   

The 124 Couple Blessing was one of the conditions by which True Father, an 

affectionate name for FFWPU Founder Rev. Sun Myung Moon, undertook his first 

world tour, establishing 120 holy grounds throughout the world. The ceremony 

was conducted in a community hall and couples paraded through Seoul in a convoy 

of cars, thereby testifying to the growth of the church before Korean society. 

To learn more about the Marriage Blessing visit blessingamerica.org. 
   

 

   

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to get The Newsletter straight to 
your inbox. 

   

 

   


